
OTHER SERVICES AND EVENTS
W/B 3rd August

Tuesday 5th August
10am Coffee Pot in Woodnesborough
Church
2pm Tea & Natter - Summer Holidays
Wednesday 6th August
10am Holy Communion in Eastry
Church hall
Saturday 9th August
10m Coffee, cake and chat in
Woodnesborough Church

SUNDAY SERVICES W/B 3rd August
St Mary the Virgin, Eastry
10am Holy Commumion
St Augustine, Northbourne
10am Prayer and Praise
6:30pm Evensong
St James, Staple
10am Holy Communion
St Andrew, Tilmanstone
No Service
St Mary the Virgin,
Woodnesborough
10am Come and Praise

Week Beginning 3rd August 2025 

THIS WEEK’S READINGS
SEVENTH SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY
Ecclesiastes 1.2, 12 - 14; 2.18 - 23
Colossians 3. 1 - 11
Luke 12. 13 - 21

BENEFICE OFFICE
Office opening hours:
Wednesday and Thursday 9- 12
The Church Hall,
Church Stret,
Eastry,
CT130HH
01304 611323
eastry.benefice@gmail.com

EASTRY AND
WOODNESBOROUGH BENEFICE

Weekly  Notices



OTHER SERVICES AND EVENTS
W/B 10th August

Tuesday 12th August
10am Coffee Pot in Woodnesborough
Church
2pm Tea & Natter - Summer Holidays
Wednesday 13th August
10am Holy Communion in Eastry
Church hall
Saturday 16th August
10m Coffee, cake and chat in
Woodnesborough Church

SUNDAY SERVICES W/B 10th
August

St Mary the Virgin, Eastry
10am Come and Worship
St Augustine, Northbourne
10am Holy Communion
St James, Staple
No Service
St Andrew, Tilmanstone
Holy Communion
St Mary the Virgin,
Woodnesborough
10am Holy Communion
12pm Baptism

FOR YOUR PRAYERS
Ill, Housebound & in need of support
Peter Coombe; Revd Andrew Brown and Grace Brown; Penny; Marian McCartney;
Fletcher Banner; John & Stella Armstrong; Grace Wray; Dave and Doris Newman;
Sue Lucas - Please let the Benefice Office know when names on the sick list should
be removed.

FROM THE RECTOR
As some of you may know, I have been
gradually increasing my work hours
under the guidance of medical
professionals and our Diocesan HR
Team.  Over the past few months, I
have enjoyed getting back to work,
seeing people and presiding at a few
services, both mid-week and the
occasional Sunday.  Over the summer
months, I hope to build up my Sunday
services around the Benefice, with
three Sundays in July, and gradually
increasing from there. I can be
contacted by phone or email as usual. I
would like to thank you all for your
continued support and prayers, and to
reassure you that things are heading in
the right direction.


